
 

 

2nd February 2018  

Dear Parents/Carers 

It has been another really busy week in nursery and we are still completing lots of 

activities inspired by the children’s love of pirates and Peter Pan. 

We have been making up lots of stories and some of us have even created our own 

books. We have also illustrated our stories to make them like ‘real books’ we read. 

Some of us have used story dice or cards to think of our ideas and help us remember 

the sequence of our stories.  

Some of us noticed that in the story of Peter Pan, Wendy sews Peter Pan’s shadow. 

We decided that we would like to have a go at sewing with large needles and thread. 

It was quite tricky but we are going to keep practising!  

In our home corner we made a shop and thought of lots of things to sell in it. We 

made labels for the items and found money and a till to make sure everyone paid for 

their purchases.  

Last week silver group very kindly made the children some flapjack. One of us 

thought it would be a really good idea (and very kind) to make them a treat to say 

thank you, so we made some cookies for them. This week silver group have made 

some bread too. We are all getting very good at baking! 

We have also been busy making an ice-cream parlour in the sand, designing lots of 

incredible buildings with various construction materials and dancing to lots of 

different types of music. We have bought some new resources recently and have 

begun using these around the nursery. We have been especially interested in, and 

made some incredible models, with the new Kid K’nex set. We are going to buy 

another set because we have enjoyed it that much! 

Thank you very much to everyone who has taken part in our home challenges. We 

have displayed them and they look amazing. This week we know you will be really 

busy bird watching. Have fun! Please remember to share some Wow! moments on 

tapestry if you get chance.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Freshfield Nursery School team  

What have we been up to 

this week?  


